

20 October 2017

Dear Marium Fatima:

Thank you for your application for a 2018 Rotary Peace Fellowship. The Rotary Foundation and our university partners considered many candidates from all over the world for these fellowships in a highly competitive process.

Although you were not selected to receive a Rotary Peace Fellowship, you have been selected as an alternate fellowship finalist for the summer session, which will occur 11 June – 31 August 2018, at Chulalongkorn University.

Your alternate fellowship candidate status means that if one of the Rotary Peace Fellows is unable to accept his/her scholarship, you may be contacted to fill an open place at the Rotary Peace Center University named above.

If a Rotary Peace Fellowship does become available, we will contact you immediately. For this reason, please keep us and your Rotary sponsor district informed of your current mailing address, e-mail address, and telephone number at all times.

If you do not wish to retain alternate fellowship candidate status, please let us know as soon as possible. Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions.

Sincerely,

Jill Gunter

Rotary Peace Centers Manager

The Rotary Foundation

cc: Governor, 4590, RI

Rotary Foundation Committee Chair, 4590, RI

Rotary Peace Fellowships Subcommittee Chair, 4590, RI